From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:33:40 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 10:57 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Brenda MacKinnon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please consider the denial of this increase for residential users. In the present economic status this increase will add
increased financial difficulty. I am speaking especially on behalf of us seniors that do not have more earning power,
as well as low income workers. The current inflation of prices are a real strain. The big companies are always
posting their large profits as well as lists that show the high wages earned by CEO’s and administrators. The
increases are not a hardship on them and do not understand the hardship that the normal or less fortunate people face
each day. Huge profits and large wages posted by these companies does not make it favourable at this time to have
increases that cause stress and angst to the normal Canadian. Where does a senior get more money to even stay

warm in their home?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





